
Mr. and Mrs. Georg Papelian 
25 Wood Oak Drive 
Westbury, New York 11590 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. apelian: 

February 2, 19 77 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$10.00, which you were kind enough to give to St. Vartan 
Cathedral in lieu of flowers for the late Mr. Harry 
Tatosian. 

Receipt 1 umber 25922 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


